
Comment 
 

 

Mariposa Grove 
Restoration  

 
Stay involved with this project through the 
park’s website:  
 
http://www.nps.gov/yose/parkmgmt/mgrove.htm 

Form 
The public scoping period for the Mariposa Grove Restoration (EIS) begins 
August 31, 2011 and will continue into the fall, 30 days following 
publication of the Notice of Intent (NOI) in the Federal Register. During that 
time, you can submit comments electronically on the Planning, Environment and 
Public Comment (PEPC) website. Please visit: 
http://parkplanning.nps.gov/mariposagrove  
 
Central to this planning effort is an open and transparent public involvement 
process where everyone is invited to share ideas and concerns.  
 
For thought: 
 
1) What would you like to see improved?  
 
2) How can we protect these remarkable trees? 
 
3) What does it mean to “restore” the Mariposa Grove and what would a 
restored grove look like? 
 
4) What should the Mariposa Grove be like 150 years from now?  
 
Comments are also accepted via mail. Send your comments to:  
Superintendent 
Yosemite National Park 
Attn: Mariposa Grove Restoration EIS 
PO Box 577, Yosemite, CA 95389 

 You are welcome to write your comment(s) here: 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
In case you would like to be part of our mailing list, please provide the information: 
*Name:   
*Mailing address: 
 
In case you would like to be part of our e-mailing list, please provide the information: 
*Name:   
*E-Mail:  
                                                                                                            Your name, email and address will not be shared with others.  Thank you! 


